
 

On behalf of the Mercury and the Tasmanian Government we are sharing 
with our school community an opportunity to go along to the AFL game 
between North Melbourne and Gold Coast tomorrow (26 June) at 
Blundstone Arena for free.   

What is on offer?    
Families can scan the included QR code for two free double passes to the 
AFL game at Blundstone Arena tomorrow.  Game starts at 1.45pm and is 
between North Melbourne and Gold Coast 

How to use?   
Families will need to sign up for a Ticketek account 
(https://premier.ticketek.com.au/) but you will not charged any money. It is 
completely free and the ordinary $8 transaction fee will not be charged at 
the checkout. You will not be asked for your credit card or payment details. 
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